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Do not take away our choice to vote by mail or in drop boxes. 

Making is easy to vote is the right of the people. 

Working people have it hard enough wirhout standing in line to vote. Our elders and 

people with medical and special needs  must be able to cast their vote without 

standing in line. 

The only reason for this change is to discourge people from voting. 

Our elections onOregon are secure accurately counted and fair as they are.  

 


